
West Oso Independent School District 

Kimberly Moore ~ Superintendent of Schools 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

West Oso ISD 

Monday, July 8, 2024 

Due to the expected weather from Hurricane Beryl, West Oso ISD is cancelling all 

student activities planned for Monday, July 8, 2024. 

This includes the following: 

• ACE Summer Program 

• West Oso ISD Athletic programming 

• Cheer Camp 

Employees are not required to report to work unless instructed otherwise by their 

supervisor, and administration staff will work remotely. 

We urge our staff and community to finalize their safety plans, stay informed about the 

weather, and follow the guidance provided by local authorities. Further updates will be 

communicated through social media channels, the district’s website, and local media 
platforms. Thank you for your cooperation, and please prioritize your safety. 

We will continue to monitor conditions, and if district operations are affected beyond 

Monday, July 8, 2024, we will provide updated information. 

Information regarding any decisions due to inclement weather will be made through 

the following outlets: 

ParentSquare: 

School Cloud-based Platform for two-way school-home communications. 

Robocall: 

Our mass notification system will call the emergency contact numbers staff and parents 

have listed. 

Television & Radio Announcements: 

Official announcements regarding delays and or closings will be made on Channel 3, 6 

& 10 and Spanish station Entravision. 

District Website & Social Media: 

We will post the information on our website and Facebook. 




